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Comments: | am opposed to some of the Targhee expansion for a number of reasons. | am opposed to the Mono
trees expansion due to it being valuable wildlife habitat and in the view shed from Teton Valley and the Teton
alpine. | think a restaurant at the top of Dreamcatcher isn't a good place for a lodge, | think the top of Sacagawea
is a much better location for numerous reasons. The proposed lift up Crazy Horse is redundant and wasteful. |
think the proposed North Boundary lift is a more realistic location. As a long time resident of Teton Valley and a
season pass holder for 20 years, Targhee is an amazing ski resort and it should be developed responsibly, with
the impact to our valley, residents, the mountains and the animal habitat, taken with the utmost consideration.
There are very few places left like Targhee in the Western U.S., the country, and the world. We want to continue
calling it our home mountain, teaching our children to ski there, and preserving it's integrity for all of our futures.



